    Marseilles Public Library

   Board of Trustees Meeting

        December 10, 2018
The meeting was called to order by Dee Crawshaw at 5:15 P.M.  Members present were Ron Blumenshine, Janice Brozovich, Scott Caselli, Julie Davis, Jeannie Gabehart, Karen Latimer and Susan Roush. Gene Carlson was absent.   Director Jan Ambrose was present. 
Minutes: The minutes of the November meeting were accepted as presented. 
Correspondence:  None
Treasurer’s Report:  Jeanne reported that there was no unusual activity.  The treasurer's report was accepted as presented.
Visitors:  

Librarian’s Report: The outer door to the newly installed elevator wasn't closing properly. A representative of the company came and adjusted it.  The Early Out and American Girl programs are increasing in attendance.  All of the programs are doing well.  Family Reading Night held Fort Night.  The participants built forts with blankets.  Refreshments were served.  The families enjoyed the night.  The director attended the PrairieCat delegate Assembly at Kishwaukee College and the West of 47 Director's meeting in LaSalle. She also proctored two tests.  The Community Room was used by two scout troops for meetings and Staff Quick used it for employment applicants.  The library was closed on November 26 due to inclement weather.  
Building & Grounds:  
Personnel:  
Policies: 
Unfinished Business:  The replacement/repair of windows on the main floor has been put on hold due to more pressing issues.  We have not received a date for a scheduled visit for the Live and Learn grant. A final decision has not been made on a security service pending more information from the companies. The service contract with  Johnson Controls was tabled until more information is obtained.
A motion was made by Roush seconded by Brozovich to authorize the installation of two outside outlets.  The motion passed unanimously by acclimation.

A motion was made by Blumenshine and seconded by Caselli to adopt the 2018-2019 budget.

The motion passed unanimously by acclimation.

New Business:   A motion was made by Roush and seconded by Davis to adjourn to closed session at 5:47 p.m. to discuss personnel.
The motion passed unanimously by acclimation.
A motion was made by Blumenshine and seconded by Roush to return to regular session at 5:58 p.m. The motion was unanimously approved by acclimation.

A motion was made by Blumenshine and seconded by Roush to approve the staff salary adjustments. The motion was unanimously approved by acclimation.

A motion was made by Blumenshine and seconded by Roush to adjourn the meeting at 6:00 p.m.
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